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December 11, 2019 
 
Dear RV Caucus Member: 
 
As I’m sure you’ve already seen, a bipartisan deal has been reached on the United States-Mexico-
Canada Agreement (USMCA). I write today on behalf of the American-made recreation vehicle (RV) 
industry to urge you to support ratification of the USMCA, an agreement that will benefit the RV 
industry and manufacturing across the country. 
 
Strong relations with Canada and Mexico tremendously benefit the RV industry, and USMCA will 
ensure that this special trading relationship between our countries continues. The United States is the 
world’s largest producer of RVs, producing twice as many as the rest of the world combined. Over 90% 
of U.S. exports go to Canada, totaling over 80,000 units over the past two years. Mexico is also a top 
recipient country for RV shipments at 2% of U.S. output. Maintaining these export relationships is vital 
to ensuring that the uniquely American RV industry continues to thrive. 

 
USMCA is a win for the RV industry and American manufacturing, and I urge you and your fellow RV 
Caucus members to support its ratification. The $114 billion RV industry and its 600,000 domestic jobs 
depend on a strong, trilateral agreement that reduces barriers to trade and allows us to compete in our 
two top export markets—Canada and Mexico. Please support the American RV industry by voting to 
ratify USMCA. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Craig A. Kirby 
President 
RV Industry Association 


